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Design Principles

Openness

The new form of governance (committee system) will be easy to understand and will include 
arrangements that enable people to easily find out about how decisions are made. 
Committee meetings will be held in public by cross party (politically proportionate) 
committees. However, as is the case in all local government decision-making there will be 
rare occasions upon which a particular report is private or confidential. In these instances the 
decision will need to be made in private and members of the public will not be able to be 
present during the meeting.

There will be the opportunity for Councillors and Members of the public to ask questions at 
committee meetings and it will be clear how complaints can be made about services and 
Members behaviour.

Quick Decision Making 

The new arrangements will ensure that decisions are made quickly, to meet the needs of the 
council and local community. The number of committees and number of meetings will be 
kept to a minimum, and technology will be used to provide instant access to information and 
avoid unnecessary paperwork. Paper copies will be provided upon request by members.

There will be a process to deal with urgent decisions, which will be clear and, in most cases, 
open to the public.  The need to make urgent decisions is, however, rare.

Affordability 

Through the use of technology and a quick, streamlined decision making process, the cost of 
a committee system will be kept to a minimum.

Legal Requirements

The council must comply with all legal requirements and relevant legislation. Where 
required, legal advice will be available to all meetings, to make sure that legal requirements 
are met. The council will also follow best practice

A Modern Committee System

The Committee system will be modern, open and transparent. Public participation will be 
encouraged. There will be the opportunity for public speaking and petitions. There will also 
be a work programme outlining what decisions will be made and by which Committee. There 
will be a separate Scrutiny Committee to look at health partners, crime and disorder and 
flood risk management. The Scrutiny Committee will be able to look at future proposed 
decisions in these areas, and seek to influence them.


